ACADEMIC PROGRAMS UPDATE
MARCH 2019

1. Undergraduate Program Development: 

Undergraduate Program Actions Requiring Board of Trustees Action and/or Notification or Approval by the Ohio Department of Higher Education

Since the last set of YSU Board of Trustees meetings, the Ohio Department of Higher Education has approved the following undergraduate program changes:

· No changes to report.


2. Graduate Program Development: 

Graduate Program Actions Requiring Board of Trustees Action and/or Notification or Approval by the Chancellor’s Council on Graduate Studies (CCGS)

· The proposal for the Ph.D. in Health Sciences is awaiting approval by the Higher Learning Commission. A site visit is scheduled for February 25-26, 2019.

· The proposal for the Master of Science in Health Sciences is awaiting approval by the Higher Learning Commission. A site visit is scheduled for February 25-26, 2019.

· The online delivery of the MA in Gerontology has been approved by campus committees and is awaiting comments and approval from CCGS.

· [bookmark: _GoBack]The proposal for a Doctorate in Nursing Practice (DNP) Nurse Anesthesia is planned for campus review in the next two months.

